
Match dates and times are subject to change.  Check the website before you go to the range. 

2024_Schedule_full_year.pdf (chatugegc.com) 

16 JANUARY MEETING 
The next meeting of the Chatuge Gun Club will be on Tuesday,  

JANUARY 16, 2024 at 7:00 pm.  
Location: The Towns County Civic Center, 67 Lakeview Circle 

(upper level) next to the Court House in Hiawassee.  
Meetings this year will be held monthly, on the third Tuesday.. 

If you come, you may be the winner of a door prize.  Need a bit of 
ammo, a club shirt a gift certificate to one of the great local gun 
shops or something?  Then again you may not be the winner. 

BE THERE!!    COME AND BRING A FRIEND! 
 

Date Match Title Start Time Range Closed Match Director Phone #

Jan. 7 Air Gun - Rifle & Pistol 1:30 PM Not at Range/see website page Marie Green 386.562.7011

Jan. 14 *Open Range Day 1:30 PM 3:30 PM - still open to members Carol Rosenqvist 706.781.4392

Jan. 16 Club Meeting 7:00 PM Towns County Civic Center Ed Jones 706.897.2306

Jan. 21 Air Gun - Rifle & Pistol 1:30 PM Not at Range/see website page Marie Green 386.562.7011

Jan. 27 Hunter's Pistol 11:00 AM 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Josh Warman 706.994.4349

Feb. 3 Steel Challenge 10:00 AM 8:30 AM-4:00 PM Jerome  Schreiber 828.361.0684

Feb. 4 Air Gun - Rifle & Pistol 1:30 PM Not at Range/see website page Marie Green 386.562.7011

Feb. 10 3-Gun Rimfire 10:00 AM 8:00 AM-5:00 PM Josh Warman 706.994.4349

Feb. 11 *Open Range Day 1:30 PM 3:30 PM - still open to members Carol Rosenqvist 706.781.4392

Feb. 17 Bowling Pin 10:00 AM 8:00 AM-5:00 PM Robert Collins 706.635.8933

Feb. 18 Air Gun - Rifle & Pistol 1:30 PM Not at Range/see website page Marie Green 386.562.7011

Feb. 20 Club Meeting 7:00 PM Towns County Civic Center Ed Jones 706.897.2306

Feb. 24 Bench Rest 10:00 AM 9:00 AM-4:00 PM William Parker 860.798.8646

        Chatuge Gun Club, Inc.  
P.O. BOX 86 

HIAWASSEE, GEORGIA  30546 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Chatuge Gun Club had 

  918 Members on  

1 January 2024 
 

2024 MATCH SCHEDULE  

The SHOTGUN GROUP Shoots TRAP Every WEDNESDAY at 9:30am until Noon. 
For Trap details call or text Mike Monahan at (561) 602-9357 

To see the description of any match, go to the Descriptions of Matches Page 
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Check out the 

Chatuge Gun Club 

website:  
chatugegunclub.com  

It has schedules, 

match descriptions, 

directions, range 

rules, photos, club 

contacts, newsletters, 

shooting related links 

and a complete 

calendar of ALL club 

events and activities.  
CLUB OFFICERS 

President…….….. Ed Jones..................(706) 897-2306  chatugemeberships@brmemc.net 

Vice-president.......Thad Bynum………(706) 490-0523  tbynum@windstream.net 

V-P/Operations.....Keith McMahan. ...  (828) 557-2160   keithmcmahan58@gmail.com 

Treasurer………...Ken Sampson……..(706) 994-7100    novabigblock400@aim.com 

Secretary………...Frank Alexander…..(706) 745-5214   frank.alex@windstream.net 

Range Officer…...Josh Warman………(706) 994-4349   joshuawarman10@gmail.com 

Executive Officer.Joan Moody………. (706) 747-1226   joan@chatugegc.com  

Past President…...Vacant  

https://chatugegc.com/2024_Schedule_full_year.pdf
https://chatugegunclubinc.godaddysites.com/
https://chatugegunclubinc.godaddysites.com/
mailto:frank.alex@windstream.net
mailto:joshuawarman10@gmail.com
mailto:joan@chatugegc.com


 

STEEL CHALLENGE 
16 DECEMBER 2023 

Match Director – THAD BYNUM 

 

Saturday December 16th was a cold wet day for 

competition.  Ten brave souls plus a few non-shooters 

arrived to help set up and participate in the last Steel 

Challenge match of the year.   

In the Rimfire open class 1st place went to Joe 

Oswald, 2nd to Matt Brewer and 3rd place to Shaun 

Sullivan.   In the Rimfire stock class 1st went to Thad 

Bynum, 2nd to Audy James and 3rd was Gene 

Cooley.   In the Centerfire open class, first place went 

to Josh Warman, 2nd to Jerome Schreiber and 3rd 

place was Matt Brewer.   In the Centerfire stock class 

first place was Thad Bynum, 2nd place was Joe 

Oswald and 3rd was Audy James. 

In 2024 Jerome Schreiber will be running the Steel 

Challenge so oil your guns and come out and play! 

 

Happy New Year! 

Thad bynum 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What Is A Veteran? 
A 'Veteran' -- whether active duty, discharged, retired, or reserve -- is someone who, at one point in his life, wrote a 

blank check made payable to 'The United States of America,' for an amount of 'up to, and including his life.'  
That is honor, and there are way too many people in this country today who no longer understand that fact. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A WEE BIT OF TRIVIA!  

2023 population of Hiawassee Georgia per their website is 1070 Residents. 

Membership today in the Chatuge Gun Club is 917 members. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Received this book  
as a Christmas gift. 

May have something to do with 
my priorities and/or associates. 

STRONG MESSAGE TO FOLLOW ? 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
      

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

AFFILIATED WITH: 
 

 
 

 

 

 

The Chatuge Gun Club takes this 

opportunity to wish you a Happy and 

Prosperous 2024. 

The membership of the club will 

exceed 950 members by the time the 

membership list is purged in May.  

Having been president of this 

organization for the past 27 years, apart from two, I 

enjoy working with a group of people with the 

maturity, courtesy, talent, respect, and skills necessary 

for continued safe enjoyment and entertainment by our 

membership. 

Over the years the membership has gradually 

increased their numbers in the technology arena such 

that now probably only a handful of members of the 

900+ do not have Internet access.  Due to this fact we 

will only provide 1 hard copy issue of 

our monthly newsletter for mailing due 

to the requirements set forth in our 

bylaws with respect to notification of 

the annual meeting.  The other issues 

throughout the year will be provided 

online for your enjoyment. An 

additional hard copy may be determined to be 

necessary throughout the year to accommodate special 

meetings or notices. 

So, thanks to you, our members, for helping our 

club stay neat, clean, safe, enjoyable, and affordable. 

Regards and Happy New Year to all y’all,  

Ed, Thad, Joan, Ken, Keith, Frank and Josh; your 

2024 Chatuge Gun Club Board of Directors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


